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This addendum is added to and is to be considered part of the subject contract. 

 

 
 
 
Statewide Contract 215, Airfare, has been modified to reflect new flight services now being offered by 
American Airlines.   
 
Effective August 23, 2016, American Airlines will offer non-stop flights from Stillwater Regional Airport 
(SWO) to Dallas/Ft Worth (DFW). 
 
Additionally, American Airlines has provided pricing for select flights from Tulsa (TUL), and Stillwater 
(SWO), and the pricing modification is attached. 
 
These fares will be uploaded into the State’s Travel Portal through collaboration between American Airlines 
and FCM Travel Solutions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lisa Bradley, CPO 
SW Initiatives Contract Officer 
405-522-4480 
Lisa.bradley@omes.ok.gov  
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